Brimrod Primary School Newsletter

Friday 14th February 2020

Attendance Punctuality

No. of sessions missed No. of late marks

Nursery 42 5

Reception 42 10

Year 1 36 4

Year 2 12

Year 3 10

This Week’s winners:
Year 4 13

Attendance: Year 3 Year 5 14 4

Punctuality: Years 3 Year 6 15 5

Good to be Green: Year 3 Attendance Stars Punctuality Stars

Tidiest Teacher: Mrs, Kousar Year 3 Years 3

Sports class of the week: Nursery

Safer
Internet
Day 2020 | 17y

#SatarinternetDay  saferinternetday.org.uk KeeEing Brimrod Safe!

Tuesday 11th February saw Safer In-
ternet day come to Brimrod. On this
day and during the week the children
completed a range of activities
across the school from Nursery all the
way up to Year 6. Our fantastic digital
leaders held 2 assemblies for children
and their parents to get the messages
across.

Please check our twitter site for
weekly updates on online safety and
if you have any concerns or questions

about keeping your children safe
online then please come into school
and we will support you with this




February

News and Notices

Friday 14th February 2020

Health and Relationships Education Consultation

Thank you very much to all the parents who attended the three HRE workshops that have
been held over the last month. It is vitally important that parents are involved in the con-
sultation and therefore the minutes of the meetings and the presentation that was dis-
cussed with parents during the workshops are available on the school website. We have
included an online survey for you to share any feedback you may have. Thank you for your
continued support.

Goodbye Mrs. Smith

It is with great sadness that | inform you that Mrs. Smith who works in the office will be
leaving us at the end of this half term. Mrs. Smith has been with us here at Brimrod for the
last 8 years and will be sorely missed by all children, staff and parents alike. Please join me

in wishing her all the luck in the world.

Express Afternoon

Express afternoon will be held on Monday afternoon at 2.15pm. This is a fantastic
afternoon that invites parents and family members into classes to take part in activities and
see what the children have been doing in their first topic. It has been really well attended
in the past and we would really love to see you here supporting your children and getting
involved in the fantastic things we have going on in school!! See you then!!!

Dippy

As you will be aware “Dippy”has arrived in Rochdale and he will be visited by all our classes
here at school over the coming months . Year 1 will be visiting today and other classes are
scheduled over the course of his stay.

17th February—Express Afternoon 2.15pm

19th February—KS2 Film Night

21st February—Break up for half term

2nd March 2020—Return to school




